
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 

Development Management 
Regeneration and Planning 
London Borough of Camden 
Town Hall 
Judd Street 
London 
WC1H 9JE 

Phone: 020 7974 4444 

planning@camden.gov.uk 

www.camden.gov.uk/planning 

McDowalls  
Fao. Mr Chris Baker  
54-56 Barking Rd 
East Ham 
E6 3BP  

Application ref: 2019/0835/A 
Contact: Tony Young 
Tel: 020 7974 2687 
Date: 1 April 2019 

  

 

 

WITHDRAWAL OF APPLICATION 
 
Town and Country Planning Act 1990 (as amended) 
 
Address:  
226 Camden High Street 
London 
NW1 8QS 
 
Proposal: 
Display of an internally illuminated LED digital hoarding sign measuring 2.5m in width by 
4m in height, positioned on flank wall on Hawley Crescent. 
 
I am writing to inform you that your application was withdrawn by the Council on 01 April 
2019 as requested by your email dated 29 March 2019. 
 
As stated in my email dated 29 March 2019, the matter concerning the possible removal 
and discontinuance of the existing sign will now be referred to the Council’s Enforcement 
Team to investigate. 
 
In dealing with the application, the Council has sought to work with the applicant in a 
positive and proactive way in accordance with paragraph 38 of the National Planning 
Policy Framework 2019. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Director of Regeneration and Planning 


